
June 4, 2024 
 

Lower Tule water operations update for June 4, 2024: 

 

The Bureau of Reclamation extended the unlimited uncontrolled season once again 
through June 7th, 2024. The uncontrolled season will end the morning of June 8th 
at 7:00 a.m. If you have an existing order to go Off June 6th, please call the office to 
have it extended. District summer allocation will start on June 8th at 7:00 
a.m.. Thanks for everyone's patience as we work through the day to day changes. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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